Esk Valley Orienteering Club

Night orienteering event, Riverside, 
Saturday 5th September.

Shine a light for Hannah!
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Hannah Goddard recently represented Australia in the Junior World Orienteering Championships in Norway.  Since her return she has been diagnosed with a cancer growth at the base of her spine.  Hannah and her family are now in Melbourne where she is receiving treatment which will extend through to the end of the year.

Show support for Hannah by doing what Hannah loves doing – orienteering.
Never been orienteering?  Club members will show you how.

Give it a go for Hannah! It is a fun social event. Bring a friend! And you will be doing it in the dark, too! 
All event fees will be donated to the Goddard family.
Event Details
The event will be a simple Scatter Course where your map will have 24 control sites marked.  You choose whether you will tackle a Long course (visit all check points) Medium course (any 18 checkpoints) or Short course (any 12 checkpoints). You decide the checkpoints you visit and their order. 
You will need a reliable torch!  Some areas could be wet underfoot.

Standard event fees will apply as a minimum, but you are invited to contribute more!

	Adult
	Junior & Concession
	Family maximum

	Casual Member
	Full Member
	Casual Member
	Full Member
	Casual Member
	Full Member

	$10
	$6
	$5
	$4
	$25
	$16


Pre-entry is not required, but it is preferred that you forward your intention to compete to John Brammall (see details below).

Venue:  386 West Tamar Road.  

Parking: There is limited parking on West Tamar Road, but preferred parking is available in the St Anthony’s School parking area.
Map:  St Anthony’s School and Windsor Community Precinct.

Courses:  Short, medium and long scatter courses.

Start:  Any time between 6.30 (if it’s dark enough) – 7.30 pm

Course closure:  8.30 pm

Mulled wine and refreshments available!

For more information and to offer help please contact John Brammall

Ph  0488 190 955

johnbrammall@netspace.net.au
For further event information go to the Orienteering Tasmania website: http://tasorienteering.asn.au

